
Coley Street School
Newsletter

”Always our best”

Term 2 , Week 2 - Monday 1 May, 2023

Contact Information:
Peter Kemp - Principal principal@coleystreet.school.nz

Office - Ph 06 3638117 office@coleystreet.school.nz

Website: www.coleystreet.school.nz

Term Dates:
Term 2: Wednesday 26 April - Friday 30 June
Term 3: Monday 17 July - Friday 22 September

Term 4: Monday 9 October - Wednesday 13 December

Important Dates:
● Wednesday 3 May - School Photo Day
● Friday 5 May - Assembly, 10am
● Tuesday 9 May - Parent/Teacher Feedback
● Tuesday 23 May - Y7/8 HPV/dtap vaccinations

From the Principal’s Desk
principal@coleystreet.school.nz

Dear Families,
Last week was a smooth start to term 2 and the children appeared happy to

be back.
The Deputy Principal and Principal attended the powhiri for the new Foxton Beach
Principal Katie Morrisey. There are now new principals at Foxton Primary, St Mary’s and
Foxton Beach and Shannon School. We all work closely together often sharing ideas,
professional development and also collaborating for sport and cultural events.
This is a reminder to make an appointment to meet with your child’s teacher next week.
It is a genuine opportunity to have your say about your expectations of our school.
You will also have valuable information about your child that you can share with the
teacher so that educating your child is a partnership between home and school.

Peter Kemp - Principal
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Positive Behaviour 4 Learning Focus of the Week

PB4L Focus of the

Week …

● Looking after each other
after the holidays

● Making new children
welcome

● Working together as a
school

Kaupapa Cards

Kiwi

Heidi - Taha Wairua

Weka

Avah - Taha Hinengaro

Kakapo

Oscar - Taha Hinengaro

Tahake

Ardean - Taha Hinengaro

School Notices

● SCHOOL PHOTO DAY - Wednesday
PHOTOLIFE STUDIOS will be coming to school to take photos of every child. They operate
an online system for ordering and paying.

● An information flier has been sent home
● Sibling forms - must be returned to the school office before the end of the day

tomorrow so that we can book this in for you.

Online Photo Access Keys will be sent to you after the Photo Day so you can view,
order and pay online.

● PARENT/TEACHER conferences (interviews) - Tuesday
9th May

These will be held on Tuesday 9th May for all classes.
Please book a 15 minute time slot from 2.00 - 6.00 pm.
This can be done by phoning the office (3638117), or sending a note to your
child’s classroom teacher.
School will finish at the usual time of 2.45pm.

● ABSENCES
Please contact us if your child is going to be absent from school. We need to know if your
child is safe, so we appreciate your call or leave a message on the absentee message
option.
It is the parents responsibility to inform the office if your child is not coming to school for
any reason. Unexplained absences will be marked as Truant.








